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FESTIVALS AND EVENTS 2020
Fingal County Council’s Events Unit is pleased to announce that it 
is accepting applications for financial assistance for Festivals and 
Events taking place in 2020.
Applications will be accepted for existing and/or new events or 
festivals which animate public spaces in creative and innovative 
ways and which are focused on developing measurable tourism 
impacts in the County.
For more information and an application form, please email 
events@fingal.ie 
or
http:// fingal.ie/news
The deadline for completed applications is 3pm on Tuesday, 
17th December, 2019. 


